
 
 
Online Press Conference 
 

Global human rights network removes junta-controlled MNHRC 
 
The Global Alliance of National Human Rights Institutions (GANHRI)—one of the largest human rights 
networks worldwide—has finally removed the Myanmar military junta’s Myanmar National Human Rights 
Commission (MNHRC) from its human rights network on 31 December 2024, paving the way for 
establishing a new and independent national human rights institution (NHRI). 
 
On 18 February 2025, the CSO Working Group on Independent National Human Rights Institution 
(Burma/Myanmar) (Working Group) will host an online press conference to share updates on progress, 
challenges, and future priorities, while also addressing significant developments at both national and 
international levels. The panelists will discuss key topics including the draft of the Union Human Rights 
Commission (UHRC) Bill and GANHRI’s recent decision. The press conference will also aim to enhance 
public awareness of the Working Group’s continued work to establish a new national human rights 
institution that is in line with the Paris Principles.   
 
Date: Tuesday, 18 February 2025 
 
Time: 9:30 am– 11:00 am (Yangon Time) 
 
Registration: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_EQwBs1SeQmurJJCMRla8zg  
Language: Burmese (Simultaneous English interpretation is provided.)  
 
Panelists:  

• Zun Moe, Executive Director of Progressive Voice 
• Bo Bo, Executive Director of Generation Wave 
• Zee Pe, Executive Director of Athan - Freedom of Expression Activist Organization 

 
Moderator: Khin Ohmar, Chairperson of Progressive Voice                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                                         
For more information, please contact: WG_NHRI@protonmail.com    


